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CIRCULAR   

 
No. A-22/CIR/ABAD/12-1717     
December 19, 2012   
 
ALL MEMBERS OF ABAD   
 
 
SUBJECT: KW&SB 
    
 
Dear Members,  
 
Please refer to our circular No. A-22/CIR/ABAD/12-1700 dated December 13, 

2012 on the subject of bulk billing and the visit of Managing Director of 

KW&SB emailed and SMS to you. We would like to inform you that a committee 

comprising members of ABAD and KW&SB has been formed which will have its 

first meeting very soon. 

 

Members are requested to send to ABAD the copy if they have received any 

notices from KW&SB for bulk billing charges. Also advise if you have any other 

problems/suggestions pertaining to KW&SB immediately.   

 
Thanking you, 

Truly yours,  

 
 
 
 
S. Javed Jafri  
Secretary General-ABAD 


